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D edicated to  
the four Rs… 

 Rescuing ... Recording …      
 Restoring ... Re-creating … 
     the authentic  
        New Berlin history 

N E W  B E R L I N  

  H  

     S  

June 2014 

  

Antique Appraisal Fair

Eagle Scout Award 
Congratulations to Jean Luc Mayer who held his awards 
ceremony in the gazebo at the Historical Park. His project 
was putting in a tree nursery at the Weston Orchard. 
 

An Interesting Job 
Our president David Totten has volunteered to be the 
SE Representative to the Council for Local History and 
will be attending activities of other Societies when 
feasible. 
 

Tours 
April 19—Cub Scouts and their parents from Tichigan 
and Wind Lake toured our buildings. 
May 27—St. Paul’s Lutheran School from Muskego 
toured the buildings with 32 children. 
This is the first year we haven’t held a school class since 
we opened our school in 2005. 
 

Patriotic Citizen Award 
We selected Ann Marquardt as our 2014 Patriotic Citizen. 

Ann has served as our one-room school teacher since 

2005. 
 

Booth Events 
We had booths at the following events: 

 Jr. Women’s Club Easter Egg Hunt 

 First “Discover New Berlin” Business Fair 

 Lioness “Meet & Greet” at the library 

We are happy for all the exposure we get at these events. 

We pass out Open House schedules and our flyers. 

 

THANK YOU to all our Donors  

     ...since our last newsletter 
 

GENERAL DONATIONS 
Mary Hayes – $10 Researching family history 
 

ARTIFACT DONATIONS 
James Vivian – 1888 photo of the original Elger’s Store 
 

GIFT SHOPPE DONATION 
Rhoda Flagg & Peggy Ament – A display case 

Peggy Ament – Necklaces 

Carol Gorichanaz – Many new items 

Spring Meeting 
71 people attended Randy Otto’s Presentation of 
Winston Churchill at the New Berlin Library. Winston 
entered the room sporting a black suit, bow tie, 
Homberg hat, and his famous “stoggie”. We learned 
about his early life and what he all was involved in 
leading up to his leadership roll during WWII. 
Sometimes dramatic, sometimes humorous, his 
recitations of selected writings of Churchill for 
accuracy, were always entertaining, and staying true to 
his character as he sipped “whiskey?” from his decanter 
during the program. It was an enjoyable evening for all. 
 

New Digs 
We spent the winter moving things around for better use 
of our space. We finally got everything put back and we 
bought some display cases for the Gift Shoppe and 
Lobby. 
 

Spring Cleaning 
All of the buildings are ready for tours and open houses 
this season. The flower beds and grounds are looking 
great. We got some help with the school from several 
honor students who earned their community service 
award. 
 

Thanks to all who helped with both the moving  
and the cleaning of flower beds and grounds. 
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Directors:  Roy Meidenbauer, Ron Hause, Allen Mueller, Vern Bentley, Carol Gorichanaz, Peg Ament, Don Hermann, Jackie Hermann, 
and Rhoda Flagg 
 

Newsletter Editor:  Jackie Hermann 

President ............................. David Totten ........... (262) 643-8855 
Vice President ..................... Peggy Ament .......... (262) 544-4534 
Recording Secretary ........... Sue Hemmen .......... (262) 679-3461 
Treasurer ............................ Dale Ziemer ............ (262) 544-6516 

Tour Director ....................... Joanne Erickson ...... (262) 542-3643 
Assistant Tour Director ........ June Pelkola ............ (262) 679-0891 
Publicity ............................... David Totten ............ (262) 643-8855 
Membership ......................... Sue Hemmen .......... (262) 679-3461 

www.newberlinhistoricalsociety.org 


